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-----Original Message-----
From: Rose Ann [mailto:hahc@lava.net]
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2009 10:08 AM
To: Sen. Jill Tokuda
Subject: letter for Dr. Kadihiro to be reappointed to the Hawii State Center for Nursing

I have known Jane for at least 20 years in many different capacities.
As a member of the Curriculum Committee at the School of Nursing she
receives excellent evaluations on the classes that she teaches so as a
faculty member at the University of Hawaii School of Nursing she is
excellent.  She makes excellent contributions to the Center and is
considered a resource by the members.  As a recent retiree as V.P. of the
HomeCare and Hospice Division of the Health Care Association of Hawaii, she
is very involved in the Community.  Locally, statewide and nationally her
Diabetic knowledge is recognized.
I really recommend that she be reappointed to the Hawaii State Center for
Nursing.

Aloha,

Rose Ann Poyzer,R.N.,BSN MPH
Member of the Hawaii State Center for Nursing Board
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